










































TELEKOM MALAYSIA BER HAD 
35TH AGM HELD ON 10.06.2020 

31.2 He also recorded the Board's and Management's appreciation to PwC for the 
services rendered throughout the years. 

31.3 Lastly, he thanked all shareholders once again for attending today's AGM and for 
the members' continued support to the Company and advised all participants to 
stay at safe and healthy to break the chain of Covid-19 outbreak. 

CLOSURE 

The proceedings of the 35th AGM ended at 12.10 p.m. with a vote of thanks to the Chair. 

CONFIRMED AS CORRECT, 

TAN SRI DA O' SERI MOHD AKKE SALLEH 

CHAIRMA 
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